January 12, 2022

Dear Louise and the Kingsway Prison Ministry Team,

We would like to thank you for your very generous support of the inmates during the
2021 Christmas season. For many years you have been faithful in your care and
consideration of our community here, and without that care, we would certainly be found
lacking. You truly blessed us with the Christmas spirit this year and we are very
grateful.

It has been a pleasure to see the surprise on the faces of those who are housed here as
they open their Christmas bags, especially after such a long and hard season. We
know that it truly touched their hearts and reminded them what Christmas is all about.
You are such a blessing to us at GROC and we will always sing your praises. Happy
New Year to you and wishing you success in 2022.

Sincerely,

Higlen

Chaplain Doug Huff

Spaay il

Warden Barry Kanode

Green Rock Correctional Center
Chatham, VA

Grace Inside YEARS

Virginia’s State Prison Chaplain Service since 1920

Bringing Hope, Faith, and Love to the Incarcerated Men and Women of Virginia State Prisons.



